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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – October 17th 2022 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 

 

The Board of Management had a meeting on Monday 17th of October. 

 

1. Financial report presented. 

 

2. Principal’s report presented. 

 

3. Child Protection Oversight report presented. 

 

4. In line with our School Plan the following school policies were updated and ratified by the 

Board:  

 Organisational Policies 

- Acceptable Use of Internet Policy  

- Supervision Policy 

- The Board updated and ratified our 3-year Policy Development Plan. This Development Plan 

contains an update and review list of all Curriculum and Administrative Polices over a 3-year 

period.  
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5. The Board ensured maintenance and repair work was carried out over the summer months so 

that the upkeep of the school and our facilities were in good standard when we returned at the 

end of August. This work included extensive cleaning of the interior and exterior of the 

school building and a deep clean maintenance of our Astro Turf pitch.  

  

6. The Board expressed their thanks and appreciation to the Parents’ Association for all their 

valuable help and support in school activity and fundraisers and thanks to all our parents for 

supporting the old clothes collection. The recent clothes collection was a great success and 

will help fund the purchase of a new iPad and new science equipment. The Coffee morning 

for Cahercalla was a very nice community event and raised money for this charity.  

 

7. The Board wished the Parents Association well with the compilation of the school calendars 

and school photographs. 

 

8. The next meeting will take place after the midterm break.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


